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PHILIPPINE HEART CENTER
East Avenue, Quezon City

SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN No. 029-2020
SUBJECT ¢ Notice of Postponement of the Opening of Bids
PROJECT/S : Pharmaceutical Supplies - ITB No. 037.20

The scheduled Opening of Bids for the above-mentioned Project was postponed due to the declaration of
suspension of all government work in Metro Manila last November 12 & 13, 2020, due to the inclement
weather brought by Tropical Depression “Ulysses”.

Also, the PHC Bids and Awards Committee (BAC), would like to give ample time for the PHC-Technical
Working Group to pre-screen the legal, technical and financial documents for the issuance of a Certificate of
Simplified Supplier's Registration (CSSR) to participating bidders.

In view of this, BAC hereby re-scheduled the Opening of Bids on November 24, 2020 (Tuesday), 9:00 AM, at
S5F Amphitheater, Medical Arts Building.

This Supplemental Bid Bulletin is hereby issued to modify the original parameters as stated therein. All other
requirements previously stated on the bid documents must be complied.

Please be guided accordingly.

Approved. Done this 16™ day of November 2020, BAC Office, PHC.

MARIETTA ‘A. VELASCO, RN, MAN

Chairman, BAC for Pharma Supplies and Med Equipment



